Hello Partner Agency-

WE ARE MOVING!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!! In case you haven’t heard. We are so excited. We will have over double to amount of space. The warehouse is HUGE. Can you tell we are excited??? We will be able to house more product, allow for more volunteers to help and serve more mamas in our community. To accommodate this move HMK will be closed for orders on March 21-March 26, 2024. On March 27, we will open back up in our new location. No orders, donations or drop offs will be accepted at the old location after March 20, 2024.  Our new address will be:
10908 McBride Lane
Knoxville, TN 37932

-As a gentle reminder per Helping Mamas policy, we do not allow clients to pick up product from our location.

-Pull ups have been removed from the order page. HMK is no longer able to purchase pull ups due to the rising cost. You are welcome to include them in the notes section and we will do our best to add them to orders if we have them in inventory.

-Interesting in know the results to the End of the Year survey? See attachment in the email.
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-Save the date please hold April 26 from 11:30am-2pm on your calendar. Helping Mamas Knoxville will be hosting our Case Manager Appreciation luncheon. Come and see our new place, grab a bite to eat and enjoy some goodies. 

Hope you have a great weekend!!
The Helping Mamas Knoxville Team


